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23rd June 2023
Dear Parents & Carers, 

School Meal Increase from September 2023. 

I write to inform you that from September 2023 there will be a price increase in the cost of a school meal from £2.35 to £2.70 per day for paying pupils in year 3 and above.  

If your child pays weekly for school meals, you will need to send £13.50 into the school office via your child’s escort each week.  

If you think you may be entitled to Free School Meals, please email schooloffice@gilbrook.wirral.sch.uk with your full name, date of birth and national insurance number and we can carry out a free school meal eligibility check on your behalf.  

Yours sincerely,  

Kirsten Brown

Headteacher 
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